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This book is primarily designed to address the 
legal challenges arising in international law 
and selected fields of national law, both as a  
result of Russia’s war of aggression against 
Ukraine and, more generally, other extraordi-
nary situations. The focus of the research is 
the national and international legal frame-
works in selected fields, specifically the trans-
formation of legal norms and changes in their 
application during emergency situations. The 
authors examine the values underlying these 
laws in the context of war, challenge existing 
legal approaches in international law during 
emergencies, and evaluate the relevance and 
transformation of legal regulations in Ukraine 
as they respond to the changing circumstances 
in the state and society due to the war.
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 European human rights bodies and has pub-
lished extensively. She previously worked with 
several UN organizations and led multiple  
research projects.
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Research at Yaroslav the Wise National Law 
University of Ukraine, Professor of Adminis-
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supporting higher education.
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